

Woodlawn Leadership Academy

7430 Wyngate Boulevard ~ Shreveport, Louisiana 71106 Office: (318) 686-3161 Fax: (318) 687-6787

Ms. Betty Jordan
Principal

August 2, 2016

Dear Parents/Guardians:

Welcome to Woodlawn Leadership Academy where we are deeply committed to meeting the demands and skills needed for the 21st century global economy. As you join us on this mission, we are all committed to meeting the needs of our school community. We are excited and are looking forward to your partnership in helping us down this path of education reinvention.

We have found that the most successful schools are led by a team that has internalized the mission of the school, and serve as a champion for change. We have developed a plan with a clear vision which will create a successful school launch. It is our belief to create a structured school environment that promotes a positive culture for student achievement.

We are overjoyed to have you as partners; and it is our goal to build strong collaboration that will blossom into a firm avenue of communication between home and school. Subsequently, child(ren) will hopefully come out the real winners.

Finally, we need your support for our school, and know of no better way of enlisting it than to let you see for yourselves by inviting you to our **Back-to-School Night** to be held on **Tuesday, September 6, 2016 at 6:00 p.m.** I believe it is very important for you to be in attendance at this event. Please know that you are very important to us; and without you we will have many missing links in our chain of CHANGE. You are the BOWS from which your children as living ARROWS are sent forth. So in the 2016-2017 year of change, it is our goal that we improve our AIM. Help our goals to be that these "living arrows may find the TARGET and the MARK to be a rich, fulfilling reward.

Thank you for caring, and being a part of the "Knights" family! We look forward to seeing you soon.

Sincerely,

Betty C. Jordan

Principal